TCS PTO NEWS

October 2025

Halloween Party

Friday Oct 24th 5p-7p

Get ready for a family tradition that includes lots of fun games, treats, and music for our princesses, superheroes, ghosts, and witches. There is a costume contest where children of all ages can share their creative Halloween costumes.

Remember there is a family division for the costume contest too!

If your children are planning to attend please consider sending in a **Small bag of candy or toys** to the front office before Oct 15th if you can. This is Optional.

Volunteers and Donations:



Contact info

Website: www.tcspto.org

Email: thorntoncs.pto@gmail.com

PTO Meetings

At Thornton Central School:

in the TCS Music Room. Enter through Gym door and classroom is first door on the left.

Meeting dates are typically the 3rd Monday of the month at 5:30-6:30pm.

CHANGE (was Oct 20th) Now Oct 29th

November 17th December 15th January 19th

HELP OUR TEACHERS!

Teachers are looking for supplies for their classrooms to help our kids in school. Please consider taking a look at the amazon wishlist and donating. This too would be a great place to find a **Holiday gift** for Teachers!



Thank you!

Thank you to the **Parents** and **Teachers** who have attended the PTO Meetings so far this year! You are a HUGE HELP!